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April 27, 1967 

Professor José Ferratera Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mavr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Professor Ferrater)(: 

Thank you veiy much for your letter of April 25 in reply to my own. 
I appreciate the clarification about the status of the article whlch 
you submitted for inclusión in our anthology. Yes, indeed, we should 
like to include the textual corrections which you have mentioned in 
your letter and I would appreciate your sending them on immediately. 
I ask that you do this right away because we are planning to send it 
to the press very soon now. Thank you very much for your vonderful 
cooperation in this work and I am sure that you will be pleased with 
the final product. 

With kindest personal regards, I remain 

Very sincerely yours, 

A. Robeirt Caponigri \J Y 
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